
WEST DUNBARTONSHIRE COUNCIL 
 

Council Offices, Garshake Road, Dumbarton, G82 3PU 
 
 
 

10 June 2005 
 
 

 MEETING:  CHILDREN’S SERVICES COMMITTEE 
     
    WEDNESDAY 15 JUNE 2005 
    COUNCIL CHAMBERS 
    COUNCIL OFFICES 
    GARSHAKE ROAD 
    DUMBARTON 
 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Please attend a meeting of the Children’s Services Committee to be held in the 
Council Chambers, Council Offices, Garshake Road, Dumbarton on Wednesday, 15 
June 2005 at 10.00 a.m. 
 
The business is as shown on the enclosed agenda. 
 
 

Yours faithfully 
 

TIM HUNTINGFORD 
 

Chief Executive 
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Distribution: 
 
Councillor D. Agnew (Convener) 
Councillor J. McCallum 
Councillor M. Rooney 
Councillor D. McDonald 
Councillor J. Flynn 
Councillor C. O’Sullivan 
Councillor A. White 
Provost A. Macdonald 
Councillor G. Casey 
Councillor D. Brogan 
Councillor G. Black 
Councillor J. Maceira 
Miss S. Rennie 
Mrs B. Barnes 
Miss E. McBride 
Ms J. Cleife 
Ms O. Allison 
Ms L. Hamilton 
Ms K. Eastwood 
 
 
All other Councillors for information 
 
 
Chief Executive 
Director of Education and Cultural Services 
Director of Development and Environmental Services 
Director of Housing and Technical Services 
Director of Social Work Services 
Director of Corporate Services 
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CHILDREN’S SERVICES COMMITTEE 
 
 

WEDNESDAY, 15 JUNE 2005  
 
 

AGENDA 
 
 

1. APOLOGIES 
 
 
2. MINUTES OF PREVIOUS MEETING   (pages 1 –5) 
 
 Submit for approval the Minutes of Meeting of the Children’s Services 

Committee held on 20 April 2005. 
 
 
3. CONSULTATION ON PROPOSALS FOR THE REGENERATION OF THE 

SCHOOLS’ ESTATE     (pages 7 – 26) 
 
 Submit report by the Director of Education and Cultural Services requesting 

Members to consider a number of general points emanating from the 
consultation on the regeneration of the schools’ estate as approved by the 
Children’s Services Committee at its meeting on 23 February 2005. 

 
 
4. THE RESULTS OF THE PUBLIC CONSULTATION ON THE FUTURE 

EDUCATION PROVISION FOR NON-DENOMINATIONAL PUPILS OF 
PRIMARY AGE RESIDING WITHIN THE DELINEATED AREAS OF 
BONHILL PRIMARY SCHOOL AND RENTON PRIMARY SCHOOL, PUPILS 
ATTENDING THE LANGUAGE DEVELOPMENT UNIT PRESENTLY 
BASED IN RENTON PRIMARY SCHOOL AND FOR PRE-FIVE PROVISION 
FOR CHILDREN IN THE DELINEATED AREAS OF RENTON EARLY 
EDUCATION AND CHILDCARE CENTRE AND VALE OF LEVEN 
COMMUNITY EARLY EDUCATION AND CHILDCARE CENTRE 

(pages 27 – 56) 
 

With reference to the Minutes of Meeting of the Children’s Services 
Committee held on 23 February 2005, submit for consideration report by the 
Director of Education and Cultural Services setting out the views expressed 
and issues raised resulting from the public consultation exercise on the future 
education provision for non-denominational pupils of primary age residing 
within the delineated areas of Bonhill Primary School and Renton Primary 
School, Pupils Attending The Language Development Unit presently based in 
Renton Primary School and for Pre-Five Provision for Children in the 
delineated Areas of Renton Early Education and Childcare Centre and Vale of 
Leven Community Early Education and Childcare Centre and the response to 
these views. 
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5. THE RESULTS OF THE PUBLIC CONSULTATION ON THE FUTURE 
EDUCATION PROVISION FOR NON-DENOMINATIONAL PUPILS OF 
PRIMARY AGE RESIDING WITHIN THE DELINEATED AREAS OF 
AITKENBAR PRIMARY SCHOOL, BRAEHEAD PRIMARY SCHOOL AND 
DALREOCH PRIMARY SCHOOL, AND FOR PRE-FIVE PROVISION FOR 
CHILDREN IN THE DELINEATED AREAS OF MEADOWVIEW EARLY 
EDUCATION AND CHILDCARE CENTRE AND DUMBARTON ACADEMY 
EARLY EDUCATION AND CHILDCARE CENTRE (pages 57 – 98) 

 
 With reference to the Minutes of Meeting of the Children’s Services 

Committee held on 23 February 2005, submit for consideration report by the 
Director of Education and Cultural Services setting out the views expressed 
and issues raised resulting from the public consultation exercise on the future 
education provision for non-denominational pupils of primary age residing 
within the delineated areas of Aitkenbar Primary School, Braehead Primary 
School and Dalreoch Primary School, and for Pre-Five Provision for Children 
in the delineated areas of Meadowview Early Education and Childcare Centre 
and Dumbarton Academy Early Education and Childcare Centre and the 
response to these views. 
 
 
 

6. THE RESULTS OF THE PUBLIC CONSULTATION ON NON-
DENOMINATIONAL SECONDARY EDUCATION PROVISION IN 
CLYDEBANK      (pages 99 – 110) 
 

 With reference to the Minutes of Meeting of the Children’s Services 
Committee held on 23 February 2005, submit for consideration report by the 
Director of Education and Cultural Services setting out the views expressed 
and issues raised resulting from the public consultation exercise on Non-
Denominational Secondary Education Provision in Clydebank and the 
response to these views. 

 
 
7. THE RESULTS OF THE PUBLIC CONSULTATION ON THE FUTURE OF 

DENOMINATIONAL SECONDARY EDUCATION PROVISION IN 
CLYDEBANK   

 
 (a) Deputation 
 

In terms of Standing Order No.14, the Committee is requested to consider 
hearing a deputation from Mr Doherty, Chair of St. Andrew’s High School 
Board, on the future of St. Andrew’s High School. 
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 (b) The Results of the Consultative Process (pages 111 – 154) 
 
 
 With reference to the Minutes of Meeting of the Children’s Services 

Committee held on 23 February 2005, submit for consideration report by the 
Director of Education and Cultural Services setting out the views expressed 
and issues raised resulting from the public consultation exercise on the 
proposed amalgamation of St. Andrew’s High School and St. Columba’s High 
School and the response to these views. 

 
 
 

8. THE RESULTS OF THE PUBLIC CONSULTATION ON THE PROPOSED 
RELOCATION OF ST. EUNAN’S PRIMARY SCHOOL AND ST. EUNAN’S 
EARLY EDUCATION AND CHILDCARE CENTRE 

(pages 155 – 167) 
 

With reference to the Minutes of Meeting of the Children’s Services 
Committee held on 23 February 2005, submit for consideration report by the 
Director of Education and Cultural Services setting out the vies expressed and 
issued raised resulting from the public consultation exercise on the proposed 
relocation of St. Eunan’s Primary School and St. Eunan’s Early Education and 
Childcare Centre and the response to these views. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For information on the above agenda please contact Lorraine Beveridge, 
Administrative Assistant, Legal and Administrative Services, Council Offices, 
Garshake Road, Dumbarton.  G82 3PU  Tel: (01389) 737220 
email: lorraine.beveridge@west-dunbarton.gov.uk 
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